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March 10, 2025 
 
 
The Honorable Mike Johnson    The Honorable Hakeem Jeffries  
Speaker        Minority Leader 
United States House of Representatives   United States of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 
 
 
via Email 
 
 
Dear Speaker Johnson & Minority Leader Jeffries: 
 
 
Aeroflow Health is a personalized health partner that provides Americans with easy access to 
medical equipment and supplies, especially our nation’s most vulnerable, who rely on Medicare 
and Medicaid to receive healthcare.  As a trusted leader in the durable medical equipment 
industry, we would like to express our support for H.R. 1968, the Full-Year Continuing 
Appropriations and Extensions Act of 2025, particularly as it pertains to the funding of Medicare 
and Medicaid programs. These essential programs provide critical healthcare coverage for 
millions of Americans, including seniors, low-income families, and individuals with disabilities. 
Ensuring their continued funding is a matter of both economic stability and moral responsibility. 
 
Medicare and Medicaid serve as lifelines for vulnerable populations, offering access to necessary 
medical services, prescription medications, and preventive care. Any interruption in funding due 
to a lapse in appropriations would have dire consequences, potentially disrupting healthcare 
services, delaying provider reimbursements, and placing undue stress on families who rely on 
these programs for their well-being.   
 
There are a significant number of priorities that affect the ability for Aeroflow to provide the best 
service to our patients, such as the need to expand telehealth to lactation providers and 
registered dieticians, ensuring appropriate payments are made for durable medical equipment 
through CMS, among others, ensuring a continuation of services by avoiding a government 
shutdown is an important step that allows Committees of jurisdiction to appropriately deliberate 
on oversight and appropriations looking forward to Fiscal Year 2026.  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 
 
By investing in the durable medical equipment industry, Medicare and Medicaid help prevent 
costly emergency room visits and hospitalizations, ultimately saving taxpayer dollars. Ensuring 
the seamless continuation of these services supports both public health and fiscal responsibility. 
Additionally, Aeroflow Health would like to partner with Congress to bring to light issues affecting 
healthcare in America, and how to overcome these challenges in cost-effective ways. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. Aeroflow Health appreciates your leadership 
and dedication to ensuring the health and well-being to millions of Americans who depend on 
Medicare and Medicaid for their health and security.  
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Casey Hite 
Chief Executive Officer 
Aeroflow Health 
 
 
 
 
 
 


